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Immunization Program 

 

TO:  All CVP Providers 

FROM: Mick Bolduc 

Vaccine Coordinator-Connecticut Vaccine Program (CVP) 

DATE: October 19, 2021 

SUBJECT: New Age Indication for Flucelvax® 

The primary purpose of this communication is to notify all providers that Flucelvax® is now licensed for all 

individuals 6 months of age and older. 

Flucelvax 

On October 15, 2021 the Food & Drug Administration approved Seqirus’ Flucelvax® influenza vaccine for 

children as young as 6 months of age. Previously Flucelvax® was indicated for children 2 years of age and 

older. As a reminder Flucelvax® is an egg-free and cell-based influenza vaccine. Flucelvax®, along with 

FluMist®, Fluzone®, and FluLaval® are all available through the CVP for all children 6 months through 18 years 

of age regardless of insurance status.       

      

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (860) 509-7940. 


